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From: edward.clark@westsussex.gov.uk 
To: contactus@bikeability.org.uk 
Cc: Dean.Pocock@westsussex.gov.uk, Amanda.Gillham@westsussex.gov.uk 
Sent: Mar 11, 2020 9:49:22 AM GMT 
Subject: Bikeability Awards nominations- WSCC Rider of the year 
Attached: Alazar riding.mov (770 kb) 

Alazar Wheelchair Bike.PNG (332 kb) 
Alazar Sasha and Mimi.PNG (362 kb) 
2020-Bikeability-Awards-Programme-Nomination-Form. Alazar Sahaele.docx (125 
kb) 

Dear Bikeability Trust,

Please find attached our nomination form for WSCC’s rider of the year. You will also find X3 extra 
attachments to coincide with section 2 of the nomination form.

As mentioned with Alison and Louise, in order to not miss the deadline- this form is unsigned. I shall be 
sending a signed version of this form through early next week.

Many thanks, and I hope that the extended application date for nominations has resulted in more 
nominations. I think this is an excellent addition to the National conference.

Many thanks
Ed

Ed Clark
Cyclist Training Development officer – County Road Safety Team
Highways, Transport and Planning
West Sussex County Council

Location: WSCC Highways Depot, Wickhurst Lane, Broadbridge Heath, Horsham, West Sussex, RH12 3LZ

Contact: Internal: 8651 | External: +44 (0)330 222 8651 | Mobile: +44 (0)7702 919750 | E-mail: 
edward.clark@westsussex.gov.uk

Report a problem with a road or pavement or raise a highways related enquiry

Follow us at @WSHighways
We’ve launched our new website       www.westsussex.gov.uk
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